From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk

To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001
Date: 19 April 2024 17:17:28

New comments have been received for application FUL/2024/0001 _

Comments:

We believe this plan will be detrimental to North Runction adding even more traffic to an already busy road
known for serious accidents. The moment of houses planned will not only add more traffic, we have a hospital
that is not fit for purpose, we have over stretched GP's no dentists. It will destroy countryside that is home to a
huge range of animals, birds & insects & will add to the possible risk of flooding to homes because our drainage
system is not fit for purpose. This plan has no benefit and is detramental to local people. Housing estates roads
are narrower, cars are bigger again causing more issues..

Regards





